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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

| pray this Thanksgiving becomes a wonderful day for you and your family or those
who you will be sharing the day with.

This is a time of Thanksgiving where we should all find the things to be Thankful for.

As we sit down to eat, let us remember how God has not only been with each one of
us, but how he has given us the ability to love one another as well as living for the
sake of others.

Let's not only be Thankful but rejoice in the things he has given us and helped us
through this past year.

Psalms 69: 30
"l will Praise the name of God with a song, and will magnify him with Thanksgiving."

I am thankful for each and everyone of you! | love you and | hope you have a
wonderful, blessed Thanksgiving day.

God Bless,
Pastor Tanya
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